
NATIONAL ELKS CONVENTION 
AUSTIN TX. 

JUNE 29,2024 THROUGH JULY 3, 2024 
 

BUS TIP 
 

      The Ardmore Elks Lodge #1906 is trying to organize an easy and 
affordable way for everyone that would like to go to the National Elks 
convention. We have planned for a 56-passenger commercial motor coach to 
take everyone to Austin in style and comfort. WE MUST FILL THE BUS WITH 
56 PEOPLE IN ORDER FOR THIS TO HAPPEN. The cost will be $150.00 per 
person, that is for round trip. You will not have to worry about driving in the 
upcoming holiday weekend traffic that will be going on that weekend, nor will 
you have to worry about driving through Fort Worth, or Waco traffic. Just sit 
in comfort and visit with all the other Elks and sip on a drink if you like. If you 
have already investigated, parking at our host hotel, parking alone, will cost 
you $56.00 per day. The cost of the bus trip alone will save you money, not 
counting the wear and tear and fuel on your personal vehicle. 
      The bus will pick up passengers at the Edmond Elks Lodge at 7am on 
June 29 so anyone that is close to the OKC would be able to leave their car 
at that lodge and it would be safe. From there the bus will travel south to 
Pauls Valley, we will make a stop at the Chisholm Corner truck stop at exit 
72 off I-35 on the east side to pick-up any passengers from that surrounding 
area at 8:30am. Then from there the bus will go to the Ardmore Elks Lodge to 
pick up anyone else that would like to go and will leave Ardmore around 
9:45am. We will make rest stops along the way and should reach Austin 
around 4pm. It will be a FUN trip; WE MUST HAVE THE BUS FULL TO 
CAPACITY IN ORDER FOR THIS BUS TRIP TO HAPPEN. SO, IF YOU WANT TO 
GO, PLEASE TALK IT UP IN YOUR LODGE AND GET YOUR MEMBERS EXCITED 
AND GET THEM ON BOARD. 
       We need to know if you are going ASAP, we have until May 20 to cancel 
and still get our deposit back.  
      You will be responsible for booking your own hotel rooms but we wanted 
to help out by putting this bus trip together, in hopes that maybe our state 
might be better represented with more attendance if they didn’t have to 
drive, and can ride in style, and have some fellowship with their brother and 
sister elks while doing so. 
  
Please contact Clay Allison @ 580-277-3643, or Cody Robben @ 580-222-3580 
 


